
 
From: Christian 
Sent: June 22, 2025 9:05 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Cc: Marco Deville  
Subject: Support for More Housing Projects in Hamilton 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

On Behalf of Marco Di Girolamo: 
 
Dear Mayor and Members of Hamilton City Council, 
 
I’m Marco DeGirolamo, an Electrical Trade living and working in Hamilton. Like many in the 
trades, I rely on steady construction jobs to pay the bills and take care of my family. When 
the city grows and builds, we work. When projects slow down, we struggle. 
 
We need more housing projects to keep local tradespeople working. It’s not just about 
jobs—it’s about stability for our families and future opportunities for young workers 
learning the trades.  
 
Please support more building in Hamilton so people like me can keep working close to 
home. 
 
Sincerely, 
Name: Marco DeGirolamo 
Deville Electrical Group  
 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

	From: Christian Sent: June 22, 2025 9:05 AM To: clerk@hamilton.ca Cc: Marco Deville  Subject: Support for More Housing Projects in Hamilton

